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NOTICE OF CONSUMER
INFORMATION WEB SITE AND
ANNUAL SECURITY REPORT
In accordance with the provisions of the Student Right to Know
and Clery Acts, students are urged to access SRU’s Consumer
Information Website (https://www.sru.edu/students/student-consumer-
information/) (Including campus crime statistics, graduation rates, and
Students Rights to Privacy.)
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